
 

 

 

 

TO ALL BRNCH, UNIT AND ASSOCIATE MEMBERS 

Board of Governors:  Tuesday Apr 2nd @ 9 AM FRA 
Board of Directors:  Monday Apr 8th @ 4 PM FRA 

Branch Meeting:  Wednesday Apr 10th  @ 5 PM FRA 
Unit Meeting:  Thursday Apr 11th @ 5PM FRA 

National website:  http://www.fra.org/ 
 

Hello April showers, bring on those May flowers… 
 
We are trying out a new catering idea for Friday night paddlewheel.  Four ($4) dollar meals 
during paddlewheel until it’s gone.  We will be test driving sandwiches, Chinese food and 
Mexican to start.  Until we hire a cook…Come one, come all and enjoy paddlewheel!!  Fun 
times… 
 
The Unit is strong and under really great leadership.  Carrie Sears and Cindy Salsbury 
continue to keep the Unit in great standing.  They can really use help, meeting attendance 
and officership is needed.  Step up, it is worthwhile and YOUR UNIT…We still have the 
Madison Elementary drum and are ALWAYS collecting donations of food, nonperishable.  
Those families appreciate all you do. 
 
We recently had a visit from the Regional Branch and Unit Presidents.  The Regional 
Convention is September 6-8, 2019 at the Delta Hotel, 310 Pine St, Everett, WA.  We 
encourage all to attend. 
 
Remember, any feedback you would like to give is welcome.  Please use the comments box 
and ALL comments are read by our Governors and they do respond back.  Remember, this is 
your place. 
 
As I wrap up this letter, I want to thank you all for reading it, coming to the Branch, Auxiliary, 
and Club 170 and participating and enjoying spending your time with us.  Be kind to each 
other and let’s continue to make this year special.  May God Bless all of you, our wonderful 
city of Everett, our Armed Forces, and the United States of America… 
 

 
In Loyalty, 

Protection and Service 
Irving Salsbury 

President, Branch 170 
 
 


